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 FABSR Meeting in Tulcea-ROMANIA 
16 October 2010 
 FABSR Meeting in Trabzon-TURKEY,  
16 May 2009 
 FABSR Meeting in Istanbul-TURKEY,  
21 February 2008 
 FABSR Meeting in Batumi-GEORGIA,  
25 September 2003 
 FABSR Meeting in Sochi-RUSSIA,  
6-9 September 2004 
 FABSR Meeting in Sofia-BULGARIA,  
16 May 2006 
 FABSR Conference in Ankara-TURKEY, 
12-13 December 1996 
 First FABSR Conference in Tbilisi-
GEORGIA, 10-12 October 1995 
 

   



RESOLUTIONS FROM THE LAST TRABZON MEETING 
  
• FABSR operation shall be executed in the framework of the attached Terms of 

Reference adopted in this meeting; 
 
• The Order of Architects of Romania (OAR) will undertake the FABSR Terms 

Presidency for 2 years; 

 

The Chamber of Architects of Turkey (CAT) will undertake the Permanent 

Secretariat for 4 years; 

 

• Trabzon Declaration, adopted in this meeting and attached to these resolutions 

shall be disseminated to all relevant circles in the Black Sea. 

 

• FABSR will continue its contacts with countries in the Black Sea basin, which are 

not yet its members. UIA Region II Vice President Lisa Siola, who was present in 

the Trabzon meeting, committed herself to maintain contacts between the FABSR 

and Technical Chamber of Greece and expressed the positive approach of the 

TCG to become a FABSR member. FABSR membership of Greece will begin 

immediately after TCG sends an official letter to the FABSR Permanent 
Secretariat. 



ACTIONS TAKEN BY FABSR SECRETARIAT DURING LAST YEAR 
 
• Updating of the FABSR web page: www.fabsr.org 

 

• FABSR book published: «Continuity and Change in the Black Sea» 
 
• Presentation and representation of FABSR at international meetings: 
UIA Region II Cyprus-Limassol meeting 
 
• FABSR Black Sea Database in Progress: WE NEED SUPPORT FROM FABSR 

MEMBERS 
  



If you send your activities about Black Sea to the FABSR 

Secretariat, we can place them on the web… 



 

   



 

   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you! 


